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Prepare Your Family

GET A FLU VACCINE

This year more than ever it is important to vaccinate our community against
influenza. Smith County Health Department, Smith County Family Practice and USD
237 have teamed up to make it easier to vaccinate your child. We'll be offering
special clinics at the school for children, faculty and staff to receive the vaccine.

September 30 |3:30 p.m. Elementary School (students)
October 7 | 1 p.m. - Jr/Sr High School (students)
October 14 | 8 a.m. - Elementary School (faculty, staff)
October 14 | 9:45 a.m. - Jr/Sr High School (faculty, staff)

Sign your child up for one of the clinics by completing the consent forms (one form
per child) and returning them to the school nurse on or before Sept.16.
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